
 

JOURNEY LINE WORKER 
PUBLIC UTILITIES 

GRAND RAPIDS, MINNESOTA 
 

The Grand Rapids Public Utilities (GRPU) is seeking qualified candidates for the 
position of Journey Line Worker. Under general supervision, this position performs 
skilled technical and manual work in the construction, operation, maintenance, and 
repair of the Utility’s electric distribution system. Work is completed in accordance with 
industry safety standards and department policies to ensure the delivery of safe, 
efficient, and reliable electric service to Utility customers. 
Qualified applicants must have: 

 High school diploma or equivalent. 
 

 Completion of a certified Line Worker training program. 
 

 Valid Class A Commercial Driver’s License (or ability to obtain within 6 months). 
 

 One year of experience in an approved Journey Line Worker Apprenticeship 
Program. 

 
 

The wage range is $38.47-$55.93 per hour and GRPU provides an excellent health 
insurance and benefit package.  
 
The complete position description and application are available at www.grpuc.org or by 
contacting Grand Rapids Public Utilities at 218-326-7189. 
 
Please email completed applications along with required documentation to Megan 
Sjostrand at HR@grpuc.org or mail to Grand Rapids Public Utilities, 500 SE 4th Street, 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744.  
 
Applications will be accepted through 4 p.m. on Monday, July 21, 2025. 
 
GRPU is an equal employment opportunity employer. 

http://www.grpuc.org/
mailto:HR@grpuc.org

